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Culverley Road, Catford, London SE6 2LA 
Tel: 020 8698 5001 

Email: admin@rusheygreen.lewisham.sch.uk 
Website: www.rusheygreen.lewisham.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher: Mrs. Lisa Williams 
Deputy Headteacher: Miss Nerissa Fisher 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
We are pleased to be able to provide children from year 2 onwards with the opportunity to 
learn a musical instrument.  Lessons are provided by experienced teachers from Lewisham 
Music Hub. 
The following instruments are currently available in school: 
  

• Piano 
• Violin 
• Cello 
• Guitar 
• Drums 
• Flute 
• Trumpet 

 

Piano is taught in individual 20 minute lessons.  All other instruments will be in small groups 
with 30 minutes lessons. 

  
Children having lessons will need an instrument to practice on at home and this must be 
brought to school each week for lessons (except for piano and drums).  Instruments can be 
hired from Lewisham Music or you may wish to buy an instrument.  Hired instruments must 
be insured for damage or loss, any repairs needed will be arranged by school and you will be 
responsible for arranging payment. 

  
If a child misses a lesson due to absence from school the lesson cannot be refunded.  Any 
lessons cancelled by the music teacher will be delivered later in the term or refunded. 

  
Costs per term (10 lessons) 
Piano        £134 

Woodwind/Brass/String/Percussion   £60 

Instrument hire      £20  
 

Lessons can be paid for term or half termly.  
 

To cancel lessons notice must be given in writing half a term in advance. 
 

Please complete the booking form in the link below to apply for lessons. 
https://forms.gle/J5eUbKiYT6C1ySp16 
 

Learning a musical instrument has many benefits but developing skill takes time and 
patience.   If your child is learning an instrument please encourage them to practice regularly 
to help them make good progress. 
 

Yours Sincerely 

FayeTyler 
Music Lead 
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